
 
 

To:   Edina Public Schools Board of Directors 

From:  Dr. Stacie Stanley, Superintendent 
 

Date:  November 04, 2024 
 

RE:  Follow-up to questions from October 2024 Enrollment Report 
 

On October 22, 2024, the Edina Public Schools Board received a report about enrollment in the district.  A 
couple questions posed required follow-up. Those questions are listed below with the administration’s 
responses.  

 

The Parkwood Knolls community of Edina is assigned to the Hopkins School District.  Many families choose to 
open enroll their students into Edina Public Schools. As we continue to look at setting goals for capture rate of 
Edina resident students, an inquiry regarding what the current percentage would be if we counted the students 
enrolled as Edina residents instead of open enrolled.  

• The capture rate calculation that includes all students who live in the Edina city boundaries is: 78.1% 

 

The October 2024 enrollment report indicated increased enrollments for students returning to Edina Public 
Schools from non-public schools. An inquiry arose regarding the grade levels that the returning students were 
enrolled in (see table below):  

Grade Number of students 

1st  4 

2nd  2 

3rd  1 

4th  2 

5th  3 

6th 15 

7th  3 

8th  8 

9th  33 

10th  5 

11th  3 

12th   2 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Stacie Stanley 
Superintendent 
Edina Public Schools 


